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Waiting for your results? 
 

It's only a few weeks until many of you will get your 

final confirmed results. They'll be published on 

myUWE after the relevant Award Board meeting - 

check the results publication dates webpage to find 

out when they'll be available. 

 

If you're looking for something to keep you busy 

whilst you wait, the Festival of Nature is taking place 

in Bristol this weekend (Saturday 11 June and Sunday 

12 June). Some of our students and staff will be in the 

UWE Bristol tent on Millennium Square running 

interactive activities - so come and say hello!  
   

 

Quick links 

» Keep your belongings safe 
 

» Extensions for resit coursework 
 

» Adjustments for July exams 
 

» Summer internships 
  

» Support during Ramadan 
 

» Health Centre summer closure 

 

     

 
 

Keep your belongings safe on campus 
 

Unfortunately a number of cars have been targeted by thieves at Glenside recently.  

 

We recommend that you keep all your belongings with you when you are on any UWE Bristol 
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campus. Don't leave items on display in your vehicle - even low value items can result in 

thieves taking a chance. 

 

If you see any suspicious activity, please report it to an Information Point or the UWE Bristol 

Security team on +44 (0)117 32 86404. Our Security team are on every campus 24 hours a 

day, every day of the year. 

 
 

Extensions not available 
for resit coursework 

 

Five working day extensions are not 

available for resit coursework. 

 

If you experience something major that 

affects your ability to submit a piece of 

resit coursework, you may be eligible to 

apply for Extenuating Circumstances. 

 

Talk to an Information Point for advice. 

 

Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 Reasonable adjustments 
for July exams 

 

If you have exams in July or you think you 

will have resits, check that any reasonable 

adjustments you need are in place on the 

myUWE 'Personal Details' tab. 

 

If they aren't showing or you're not sure if 

your adjustments are in place, contact 

Disability Services by Friday 17 June. 

Don't wait until you have your final results. 

 

Contact Disability Services 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Try an internship this 
summer 

 

No summer plans? It's not too late to apply 

for an undergraduate internship. 

 

You'll gain valuable work experience and 

develop the skills and confidence you need 

to build up your CV - and you'll be paid for 

 

 

 

The Students' Union at 
UWE Advice Centre 

 

The Students' Union at UWE Advice Centre 

is open all summer, offering you an 

independent, confidential and non-

judgemental service. 

 

They're here to help - so get in touch if 

you need advice about appeals, 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/assessments/extenuatingcircumstances.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport/disabilityservices/contactdisabilityservices.aspx


it, too. You can also put it towards your 

UWE Bristol Futures Award. 

 

Apply for an internship 

 

 

 

 

 

     

accommodation, financial or employment 

problems. 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Advice for students 
during Ramadan 

 

We know that managing academic 

commitments while observing Ramadan 

can be a challenge, particularly if it 

coincides with assessments, placements or 

exams. 

 

Our Faith and Spirituality team are here to 

support you. 

 

Support for students 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 M32 closure this 
weekend 

 

There will be some closures on the M32 

from 20:00 on Friday 10 June until 06:00 

on Monday 13 June to allow a new bridge 

to be put in place. 

 

Alternative routes in and out of Bristol will 

be clearly signposted. 

 

See full details about the closure  

 

 

 

 

 

   

University Health Centre summer closure 
 

The University Health Centre on Frenchay Campus will close for the summer at 15:00 on 

Friday 17 June. 

 

If you're registered with them and you need to see a doctor during the holidays, you can make 

an appointment with the Old School Surgery without having to fill out any more forms (you're 

registered at both surgeries). 

 

If you're back at home for the summer, you can register as a temporary patient at your local 

GP's surgery without affecting your registration in Bristol. 

 

  

Don't get caught out by phishing emails 
 

We've become aware of a new phishing scam targeting university students. 

 

Please be cautious of any emails that ask you for personal information, even if they appear to 

come from genuine sources. This is fraudulent activity designed to trick you into giving out your 
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personal details. 

 

If you need advice or you think you've been a victim of fraud, please contact our Money Advice 

and Funds team or The Students' Union at UWE Advice Centre for support. 

 

  

Volunteers needed to take part in a study of memory 
 

One of our researchers is running a study into 'mnemic neglect' (a pattern of selective 

forgetting in which threatening information is recalled less well than neutral or positive 

information). 

 

Healthy volunteers are needed to compare how people with and without dementia remember 

information about the condition. 

 

Taking part involves meeting with a researcher for around an hour.  

 

Email us if you're interested in taking part 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

In case you missed it...  
 

 

 

UWE Bristol Enterprise 
Fair 

 

Hear how our final year Business and 

Management students got on at the 

Enterprise Fair, where they gave 30 second 

elevator pitches and showcased posters to 

support their business plans. Well done to 

everyone involved! 

 

   

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

   

Societies Awards Ball 
winners announced 

 

Congratulations to all of the winners and 

runners up at the Students' Union at UWE's 

Societies Awards Ball. 

 

 NUS Responsible Futures 
Accreditation 

 

We've become the first UK university to 

receive NUS Responsible Futures 

Accreditation! 
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Find out who won and why 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol BS16 1QY 
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We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
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Dynamic content 

Level 3: 

Last chance to register for graduation 
 

If you're eligible to graduate in July, you need to register for your Award Ceremony by 16:30 

on Wednesday 15 June. Please don't wait until you have your final results. 

 

Register now 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Postgraduate and professional open events 

We've got some postgraduate and professional open events coming up on Saturday 18 

June. 
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Subjects that will be covered include Law, Nursing, Midwifery and Allied Health Professions, 

Biological, Biomedical and Analytical Sciences and Animation, Documentary Production and 

Photography. 

 

Come along if you're interested in furthering your study in these areas, or if you want to move 

on to something different. 

 

 

 

 

 

Graduate internships are 
still available 

 

It's not too late to apply for a graduate 

internship. You can start your internship at 

any point up until Monday 25 July. 

 

You'll gain valuable work experience and 

develop the skills and confidence you need 

to start your career - and you'll be paid for 

it, too. 

 

Apply for an internship 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Level 1 and 2: 

 

Working towards your UWE Bristol Futures Award 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/vacanciesandworkexperience/graduateinternships/graduateinternsscheme.aspx


The summer is a great time to submit any activities you've completed for 

your UWE Bristol Futures Award. 

 

Submit an activity now and you'll be in with a chance of winning one of 

five £50 Your Street Gift Cards. Anyone who submits an activity between 

Sunday 1 May - Friday 29 July will be entered into the prize draw. 

 
 

Submit an activity via InfoHub 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Level 0, 1 and 2 (Frenchay and City Campus students): 

Timetables for the 2016/17 academic year  
 

Your timetable for the 2016/17 academic year will be available on myUWE from 12:00 (midday) 

on Wednesday 7 September 2016. 

  

Level 0, 1 and 2 (Glenside and Gloucester students): 

Timetables for the 2016/17 academic year  
 

Your timetable for the 2016/17 academic year will be available on myUWE from Monday 25 July 

2016. 

 

City Campus: 

 

Centre for Fine Print Research summer courses 

This summer we're running new masterclasses - topics include wood engraving, 

decorative Japanese techniques for paper and book arts and experimental book art 

structures. We're also running some old favourites including advanced bookbinding, 

primitive print in the city and photogravure. 

 

As a UWE Bristol student you're entitled to the concessionary rate, so it's the perfect 

opportunity to roll up your sleeves, get your apron on and start making. 

 
 

 

See all summer courses 
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Film screening at Spike Island 
 

Spike Island are screening a selection of films by the artist Mathieu K. Abonnenc on Tuesday 14 

June. Abonnenc researches the history of colonial development and its effects on cultural 

identity. Tickets are £3. 

 

Book your place 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Frenchay: 

Frenchay Library level 4 summer refurbishment 
 

In response to your feedback, we're refurbishing level 4 of Frenchay Library this summer. We'll 

be investing £1 million to create over 200 new study spaces - increasing study space by over 

20% and making it even easier to connect your devices to group screens. 

 

As the works have started, level 4 is now closed. Alternative study spaces are available in the 

Library and across campus. 

 

Some books from level 4 have been moved to level 3, however some books will only be 

available via our 'fetch and carry' service. 

 

Find out more 
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